

## South Hancock Elementary Newsletter

"Committed to Academic Excellence"

August 2017

## **Principal Corner**

Welcome back! For our new school family members, my name is Mrs. Jenkins and I am the school's principal. My two main duties are 1) to ensure that our students, faculty, and staff are safe 2) the students are learning. Our vision at South Hancock Elementary follows:

S.H.E. is **Committed to Academic Excellence** where all students <u>will</u> learn!

In an effort to meet our visionary goal we focus on the Mississippi Career and College Readiness Standards. The teachers and administration have selected resources that are aligned to these standards and are age appropriate. Communication is the key to a successful school year. Our school has many ways to communicate with our families including: a monthly school newsletter/calendar, classroom newsletters, school website (<a href="http://she.hancockschools.net/">http://she.hancockschools.net/</a>), PTO face book page and AIM call out system. It is extremely important to keep the school updated with current phone numbers and addresses.

We are anticipating a great school year where wonderful memories will be made.

Mrs. Jenkins

\*\*If you need more information regarding the school newsletter or school events please contact the school at 467-4655. Si necesita más información sobre los boletines escolares o eventos de la escuela por favor comuníquese con la escuela al 467-4655

Welcome New Faculty Name	Teacher Position
Amber Pino	Kindergarten
Amanda Spencer	2 Grade
Patricia Corban	4 Grade ELA/Social Studies
Victoria Chargois	4 Grade Self Contained
Jessica Neff	5 Grade Math
Nicole Sieber	5 Grade Language/Writing
Michele Jamerson	LSC /Behavior Mod
Crystal Whipps	2-3 Resource/Inclusion
Sara Caridad	K-2 Self Contained
Dee Dee Gilbert	3-5 Self Contained

## **After Care Providers**

We are very fortunate at South Hancock Elementary to be affiliated with two organizations that provide after care services and they include:

Camp Care Debbie Kuylen, Director 228-467-9265

Boys and Girls Club Amajae Shaw, Director 228-467-9515

If you are interested in their services, you will need to contact them directly.